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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill will have no fiscal impact on the Department of Health and Environmental Control 
(DHEC) because any additional duties that may be added by this legislation will be 
accomplished with its existing appropriations and staff. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on March 2, 2021 
State Expenditure 
This bill adds Schedule V controlled substances to the definition of controlled substances and 
requires DHEC to add Schedule V controlled substances to its program to monitor the 
prescribing and dispensing of those substances.  DHEC indicates that any additional duties that 
may be added by this legislation will be accomplished with its existing appropriations and staff.  
Therefore, there is no impact to the agency. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 
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